
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
NAVAL SEA SYSTEMS COMMAND 

1333 ISAAC HULL AVE SE 

WASHINGTON NAVY YARD DC 20376-0001 

          IN REPLY REFER TO 

  4200 

  Ser 0241/072 

  14 Jun 21 

 

From: Contracting Officer, SEA 024 

To: Document Control Desk, U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, 

Washington, DC 20555-0001 

 

Subj: FORWARD – APTIM SURFACE SHIP SUPPORT BARGE (SSSB) DISMANTLEMENT 

AND DISPOSAL CONTRACT N00024-20-C-4139, NAVSEA ACTION ON NRC 

RECOMMENDATION ON CONTRACTOR DECOMMISSIONING WORK PLAN 

 

Ref:  (a) Interagency Agreement Number 89233019SNR000040 Modification 

P00002 dated 19 June 2020, (NRC ML 20177A172) 

(b) U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ltr “U.S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission Recommendation to Approve Proposed 

Decommissioning Work Plan for the Surface Ship Support 

Barge, Contract N00024-20-C-4139” of 03 Jun 21  

(c) NAVSEA ltr Ser 08R/21-02999 of 11 Jun 21 

 

Encl: (1) NAVSEA LTR SER 08R/21-02999 OF 11 JUN 21 

 

1.  In accordance with reference (a) NRC has agreed to provide 

support services to the Naval Sea Systems Command (NAVSEA) and 

the Naval Nuclear Propulsion Program (NNPP) to facilitate the 

decommissioning of the Navy Surface Ship Support Barge (SSSB). 

 

2.  As part of the reference (a) scope of work, NRC is to review the 

Decommissioning Work Plan (DWP) developed by the disposal 

contractor (APTIM) and provide a recommendation to NAVSEA whether 

to approve this plan. 

   

3.  NRC provided a technical evaluation report on the contractor’s 

DWP in reference (b), recommending NAVSEA approval.    

 

4.  Based on the evaluation in reference (b), NAVSEA approved the 

SSSB disposal contractor’s DWP in reference (c), which is 

included as Enclosure (1) to this letter. 

 

5.  The Point of Contact is Mr. Herbert R. Duff, (202) 781-2129, or 

email: herbert.r.duff@navy.mil. 

 

 

 

        Jerry Low  

         Contracting Officer  
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To send by mail, send the package to: 

 

ATTN: Document Control Desk 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Washington, DC 20555-0001 

 

And cc: me at: 

 

Theodore Smith, Project Manager 

Reactor Decommissioning Branch (RDB) 

Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs 

(DUWP) 

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS) 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 

Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Mail Stop: T5-A10 

Copy ATTN to: Theodore Smith 




